
    

 

 

 

I would like to take this moment to wish all of the 

members and families of the Deputy Sheriffs' 

Association of Pennsylvania a Happy 

Thanksgiving Day as we celebrate this holiday 

with our love ones.  Please keep those in prayer 

who are unable to be home as they are protecting 

us abroad so that we may continue to exercise 

freedom.  Be safe. 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

 

Paris Washington, President and The Executive Staff of the DSAP 


